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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 2:00 PM
To: 'Timothy Parker'
Subject: RE: FPL Price Hike

Dear Mr. Parker,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021‐EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010                   
 
 

From: Timothy Parker [mailto:tim_chell42@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 11:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Price Hike 
 
 
I don't feel there needs to be a price hike on FPL customers. They are already making billions in profit. As a 
senior citizen and on a fixed income, I feel as if I pay enough and there is times my FPL bill decides how much 
food I purchase for the month. I know several others can't afford to pay their monthly bill in full in less they 
don't eat, or if they still work to afford gas to get to work and this causes an uncomfortable chain of events to 
make ends meet to survive for the month. I say NO to pay hike on our monthly bill. 
 
Timothy Parker  
 
 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S7, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 
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